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Dear Reader, 

 

We have faced numerous challenges on this website due to interference from federal and city 
governments, as well as external entities like the World Economic Forum (WEF). These 
challenges include online surveillance, hacking, and hijacking. Previously, our website was 
compromised, and critical data was deleted from our network. During this time, we operated 
in maintenance mode for nearly a month, working diligently to recover our information, 
particularly the content on this blog. 

We successfully restored approximately 60% of the blog’s content. We discovered that 
hackers, with assistance from Google Inc., exploited our data network hosted on Google 
Cloud. This breach allowed them to manipulate and delete essential information. Despite 
these obstacles, we remain committed to preserving our voice and message. 

Our fight against these controlling forces has been arduous. We have resisted oppressive 
actions by the U.S. government, even as interference in our digital lives has intensified. Over 
the past 17 years, I have endured invasive surveillance through spy satellites and privacy 
violations orchestrated by Washington in conjunction with both mainstream and independent 
media. My communications have been monitored, personal devices hacked, and private 
data—including business information—accessed across various platforms. 

Beyond home surveillance, Washington has gone to great lengths to manipulate the content 
we publish online. This website and its blog have been tampered with repeatedly; posts have 
been erased or altered to align with agendas that aim to silence us. These disruptions have 
deeply affected our ability to manage both my digital presence and personal life. 

We believe President Trump’s commitment to ending Christian persecution should include 
addressing the harassment I have faced, which has resumed  since his return to office. 
Nonetheless, we firmly trust that this ordeal will end—not solely because of political promises, 
but as part of God’s plan. The Lord has assured us of deliverance from this 17-year-long 
struggle of surveillance and harassment. We remain hopeful that this dark chapter is nearing 
its conclusion. 

Meanwhile, these forces continue censoring our website and blocking access to information 
that challenges their agenda. Attacks on the site have intensified, often rendering it 
inaccessible. If you encounter missing articles or posts that appear nonsensical or incomplete 
(e.g., lacking content, images or videos), this is likely the result of such interference. 

Should these efforts succeed in taking down our website entirely, please know we will work 
tirelessly to restore it as soon as possible. Your patience and support during these trying 
times mean everything to us, and we will keep you updated on any developments. 

Take comfort in knowing that Jesus Christ is our Lord and Savior. Those who reject Him not 
only forfeit eternal life but also the blessings He provides. If you have any questions  

 

https://karenrajabian.org/blog/open-letter-to-our-readers
https://karenrajabian.org/blog/trump-releases-plan-to-dismantle-the-deep-state-forever-return-power-to-americans
https://karenrajabian.org/blog/exposing-the-corruption-of-the-u.s.-government-in-conspiracy-with-the-mercenary-media
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or need assistance, do not hesitate to reach out—we are here for you. 

In Jesus’ name, 
 

 
 


